
Fortisip and Fortisip Multifibre 

Price increase

Nutricia, the supplier of the affected nutritional
supplements, has increased the cost of these products. 

Why is this happening
Nutricia has told us that it has to
increase prices if it is to
continue supplying these
products to Aotearoa 
New Zealand. 

Like many suppliers, Nutricia
has faced increased supply
chain costs and global price
increases for the materials and
raw ingredients used in these
products.

Pharmac has worked with
Nutricia to keep cost increases
to a minimum.

Questions?
For more details visit Pharmac’s website:
www.pharmac.govt.nz/Nutricia

You can also email Pharmac at
enquiry@pharmac.govt.nz 
or talk to a health professional you trust.
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Fully funded options may
be available
There are other nutritional
supplements available that may
be suitable for you.

If you want to try a fully funded
option, talk to the person who
prescribed your supplements
about the best options for you
or your whānau. 

Pharmac, your pharmacist, and
Nutricia understand that you
may be disappointed that the
cost of these products is
increasing. 
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